
  

PRESIDENT OF THE GENERAL ASSEMBLY 

8 August 2023 

Excellency, 

I have the honour to transmit herewith a letter dated 8 August 2023 from H.E. Mr. 

Krzysztof Szczerski, Permanent Representative of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations, 

and.H.E. Mr. Bakhtiyor Ibragimov, Permanent Representative of Uzbekistan to the United Nations, 

in their capacity as co-facilitators of the political declaration of the high-level meeting on the fight 

against tuberculosis. 

The attached letter conveys the final draft of the political declaration. The attached draft 

has been placed under silence procedure until Friday, 11 August 2023 at 5:00 pm. 

Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

| 

UN) CO 
Csaba KOROSI 

All Permanent Representatives and 

Permanent Observers to the United Nations 

New York


